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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03-07-97-0095
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 26 August 1997

TO/DEST. Transportation Committee

FROM/EXP. Acting Committee Co-ordinator

SUBJECT/OBJET AUDIBLE PEDESTRIAN SIGNALS

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

For Committee discussion.

BACKGROUND

A request has been received from persons wishing to discuss the issue of Audible Pedestrian
Signals with the Committee.  These provincially-approved signals help the blind and the visually
impaired negotiate street crossing at certain intersections.

The following relevant correspondence has been received and is issued separately:

1. Copy of Correspondence dated August 14, 1997 from Marie and Chris Stark to
Mr. M. Sheflin, Environment and Transportation Commissioner;

2. Copy of Correspondence dated August 14, 1997 from the Canadian National Institute for
the Blind to Mr. J. Bell, Manager, Traffic Operations Branch, R.M.O.C.;

3. Copy of Correspondence dated June 16, 1997 from the Canadian National Institute for the
Blind to Mr. Chris Stark;

4. Report on an Accessibility Workshop, Roads and Sidewalks, held on Saturday,
March 22, 1997 in the City of Gloucester;
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5. Report dated 9 Sep 91 from the National Committee on Uniform Traffic Control re:
Project 122, Audible Pedestrian Indications.

6. Audible Pedestrian Indications (information provided by the Transportation Association of
Canada).

This material is respectfully submitted.

Approved by
M. J. Beauregard












